
Derwentside Athletic Club Welfare Policy. 
 
Derwentside A C has adopted the current UK athletics policy on welfare and child 

protection. We have appointed two members to act as welfare officers’ one male and one 

female, the junior members, and their parents have been provided with the contact details 

of the welfare officers. Extra copies of the welfare policy have also been made available 

so that all the coaches have access to this policy. All of the coaches are encouraged to 

attend child protection courses and we have put in place a system to ensure that all the 

coaches and volunteers that are working with the junior members under go a CRB check. 

 


